Winfield Elementary School

SAFETY AND SECURITY-RAPTOR SYSTEM.

Government issued photo-ID required!
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When you visit our school you will be asked to present a government issued photo ID, or
driver's license to a staff member. The ID will be scanned so the following information can be
collected; your name, photo, and date of birth. The system will check you in, create an ID
badge, and compare your information against sexual offender databases throughout the county.
If your name appears on any list or you refuse to allow the scan you will not be allowed access

to the school.

The other alternative is to present an alternate photo ID to office staff, and allow them to
manually enter your information. This method does not store the information and will need to be

done every time you visit the school.

Once your government issued ID is scanned you will only need to present it for staff to search
the name in the systém.

All visitors will be issued a badge and are required to check out before leaving school ground.
This procedure is required for early dismissals and visits to the nurse as well.

The information scanned will not be shared outside the school and is kept on a secure server..

Thank you for helping to keep our students and staff safe!



